

## 2022 Jefferson Dad Vail Regatta

### Weather Contingency Racing Alternatives

In the event inclement weather jeopardizes the safety of the competitors, the DVROC Regatta Committee in consultation with the Chief Referee and the Coaches Committee will employ one of the following alternative plans for Regatta racing.

| Weather Contingency |  | Racing Plan of Action   |
|---------------------|--|---|
| Scenario            | Impact on Racing   |   |
| 1                   | Friday: No racing<br>Saturday: Full day of racing                            | Run Friday race schedule with top 6 times in each event going to finals   |
| 2                   | Friday: Full day of racing<br>Saturday: No racing                            | Prepare a modified racing schedule and award medals to top three times on Friday races  |
| 3                   | Friday: Limited racing<br>Saturday: Limited racing                           | Run all heats with top 6 times going to finals  |
| 4                   | Friday: Limited racing<br>Saturday: Full day of racing                       | Finish Friday schedule on Saturday with top 6 times going to finals   |
| 5                   | Friday: Full day of racing<br>Saturday: Limited racing                       | Run all heats with top 6 times going to finals  |
| 6                   | Friday: No racing<br>Saturday: No racing                                     | Regatta will be Canceled  |
| 7                   | Racing schedules associated with scenarios 1 through 5 cannot be implemented | Prepare a revised racing schedule containing selected events. The racing schedule will incorporate time, weather and safety considerations. |